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Comments: Initially the 4FRI Project was awarded to a former FS Executive who had no resources/ability to

perform the required work called for in the contract.

 The contract was not awarded to the competent bidder who offered a better plan. Apparently the "Good Ol' Boy"

system was in play.

 For years the FS continued to pay more money to this incompetent company even as it failed to perform the

required work. This is shameful and the FS personnel who supported this boondoggle should be removed from

their jobs.

 Common sense seems to be lacking in most areas of the 4FRI Project.

Award to next contract to a competent bidder... 


